
 

 

  E-Cadherin Polyclonal Antibody 
Cat. No. CC1043 
 

Applications: 
Detected MW: 
Species & Reactivity:  
Isotype: 

WB, IP, IHC 
135 kDa 
Human, Mouse, Rat 
Rabbit IgG 
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BACKGROUND 
 
Cell adhesion molecules (CAMs) are cell surface 
proteins that are involved in cell-cell and cell-
matrix interactions during embryonic development 
and in the maintenance of the tissue architecture 
of mature organisms. CAMs can be broadly 
grouped into four distinct families based on their 
structure and sequence homologies: integrins, the 
immunoglobulin-gene family, selectins and 
cadherins. Cadherins are calcium-dependent 
transmembrane glycoproteins that mediate cell-
cell adhesion. The classic cadherin subfamily 
includes N-, P-, R-, B- and E-cadherins as well as 
about ten other members which are found in 
adherens junctions (AJ).1 These proteins share a 
common basic structure. The extracellular portions 
of the proteins are largely composed of repeating 
domains, each with two concensus Ca2+ binding 
motifs. The intracellular domain, the most 
conserved region of these molecules, is associated 
with cytoskeletal elements via cytoplasmic proteins 
termed catenins alpha, beta, and gamma) and 
plays a central role in cadherin function.2 
Cadherins are the most important cell-cell 
receptors for the formation of physical cell-cell 
association and maintenance of normal tissue 
morphology. 
 
E-cadherin is identical or homologous with 
uvomorulin, L-CAM, Arc-1, rr-1 and cell-CAM 
120/80. E-cadherin is expressed throughout the 
epidermis except in the cornified layer and 
identified as one of adhesion molecules mediating 
keratinocyte -keratinocyte interaction. Inhibition of 
its function by specific antibodies causes strong 
perturbation of normal skin structure and grossly 
abnormal stratification.3 Several studies have 
shown that malignant epithelial carcinomas have 
decreased or no expression of E- and P cadherins.4 
and it has been postulated that the resultant 
decrease in intercellular adhesiveness of these 
cancer cells might facilitate their invasion of 
surrounding tissues and metastasis to distant 
organs. 
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TECHNICAL INFORMATION 
 
Source: 
E-Cadherin is a rabbit polyclonal antibody raised 
against an epitope near the human E-Cadherin 
carboxyl terminal sequence. 
 
Specificity and Sensitivity: 
This affinity purified antibody detects endogenous 
levels of E-Cadherin proteins in various cell 
lysates. 

 
 
 
Storage Buffer: PBS and 30% glycerol  
 
Storage: 
Store at -20°C for at least one year. Store at 4°C 
for frequent use. Avoid repeated freeze-thaw 
cycles. 
 
 
APPLICATIONS 
 

Application: *Dilution: 
WB 1:1000 
IP n/d 

IHC (Paraffin) n/d 
ICC n/d 

FACS n/d 
*Optimal dilutions must be determined by end user. 

 
 
QUALITY CONTROL DATA                                                        

 
Various cell lysates were subjected to Western Blot 
analysis using E-Cadherin Antibody. 


